
 

 

 

 

 
 

Hello everyone and welcome to our weekly newsletter. And what an action packed week it has 

been this week – with Sunday’s Summer Fayre, Sports day, and  Year 2and 3 Trip to Lotherton Hall 

all additional events this week. The summer term is always busy and this week has certainly been 

no exception.  

 

This week’s key highlights: 

THANK YOU so much for the incredible way you have supported our school this week. You turned 

out in great number to our 2 big events: Sunday’s Summer Fayre 

and Wednesday’s Sport’s day. 

Summer Fayre. As I wrote on Monday, I was thrilled to hear that 

Friends of Carton raised a staggering £2200.  Please may I pass on 

a huge collective THANK YOU to everyone for supporting the 

event so generously.  

All of the money raised is held by ‘Friends’ and in reinvested 

directly on the children in school, providing enhancements, treats 

and extra opportunities for all. It really was a lovely atmosphere 

and the weather was extremely kind to us! Well done all! 
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A HUGE THANKS too to Mrs Pemberton and Mrs Pierce, 

all of the Friends team, stall holders (children and 

external alike) and staff helpers for their time and 

effort too.  Our year 5 and 6 stall holders had some 

great ideas and ran their stalls expertly.  

 

On Wednesday we held our Sports day events and were delighted, after a Covid enforced break, to 

welcome families back as spectators.  The weather was kind in many ways but actually, perhaps too 

hot! The joys of British weather! We had a huge turn out on both the morning and afternoon 

sessions and I know the children loved the experience of having a crowd cheering them on.  Thank 

you again for your support. 

We loved seeing the children all have lots of opportunities to compete against their peers.  

The official results were 

• Stapleton (Green) Team 129  

• Beaumont (Yellow) Team 155 

• Runners up: Howard (Red ) 163 

• Winners: Norfolk (Blue) 187 

 

Well done to all of our competitors!  Thank you Miss Jackson and the staff team for the efforts in 

making the sports day events so successful. 

As I wrote yesterday, whilst the event is fresh in everyone’s mind, I would like to take some 

feedback on this event. Please do spend a minute or two giving us feedback on our sports day 

event. Thanks to the many who have already done so.   Feedback will help inform future events. 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/BS1I1G/ 

 

Other key events and news: 

• We held a successful ‘New Starters Welcome meeting’ for parents whose children join us in 

September in reception (Cheetahs) class on Thursday evening. Thank you to all who 

attended.  

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/BS1I1G/


• Year 2 (Andes) and Year 3 (Himalayas) had a super trip to Lotherton Hall on Thursday.  

• Class names and teachers. Yesterday I shared with you information about next year’s 

classes. I confirmed the class names and structure for next year. 

 

Cheetahs Mrs Smith  Rec 
Jaguars Miss Jackson Y1 

Leopards Mrs Burton Y2 
Lions Miss Marshall   Y3 &Y4 

Pumas Miss Watling & Mrs Short  Y4 & Y5 

Tigers Miss Craven    Y5 & Y6 
  

Important School dates July 2022: 
 
Wednesday 13th Pyrenees and Rocky Class Performance TBC 
   Performance for school 2pm – 3pm 
   Performance for parents 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
Friday 15th   Move up Morning 1 – internal transition day  
   Year 6 Leaver’s Fest 
   Reports home to parents  
Monday 18th   Move up Morning 2  - internal transition day 
Friday 22nd    Leaver’s Assembly 9.30am – 11am (approx.) 
Friday 22nd    School closes for summer holidays   3.15pm 
 
Children return to school on Tuesday 6th  September 2022 
 
Important reminder:  The lovely summer weather does make it even more important that children 
have their water bottle with them in school. Please support us in promoting good health by 
ensuring your child has their water bottle with them each and everyday.   We also recommended 
that sun-cream is applied each day before school and where appropriate your child wears a cap/hat 
for school .  
 
This weekend there is another local village event that we are happy to promote. Please see 

attached flyer for the Village Hall’s Bingo and Quiz night this Sunday (26th June 2022) at 6.30pm. 

Have a great weekend everyone. A heartfelt thank you for your support of our school!  

 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher  
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